
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel No. :  2973 8276 
Fax No.:  2136 3281 

 
24 June 2009 

 
Clerk to Public Works Subcommittee 
Legislative Council Secretariat 
3rd floor, Citibank Tower 
3 Garden Road 
Central, Hong Kong 
(Attn : Ms Angel Shek) 
 
 
Dear Ms Shek,   
 
 

Public Works Subcommittee 
Follow up to meeting on 15 June 2009 

 
 

 I refer to your letter of 17 June 2009 to the Secretary for Financial 
Services and the Treasury. 
 
 With respect to PWSC(2009-10)56 on 17NB “Provision of a 
columbarium and garden of remembrance at Kiu Tau Road, Wo Hop Shek”, 
according to our latest design, the number of inscriptions that may be 
accommodated on the memorial stones/pillars to be erected at the proposed 
Garden of Remembrance is estimated at around 5 000.  If need be, more of 
these stone structures may be erected to cater for the demand.   

 
 

 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 (Francis HO) 
 for Secretary for Food and Health 
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c.c. Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury 
 (Attn: Miss Sandra LAM)  Fax: 2147 5240 
  
 Director of Architectural Services 
 (Attn : Mr Patrick HAU)  Fax: 2523 9622 
  
 Director of Food and Environmental Hygiene  
 (Attn: Ms Rhonda LO)      Fax: 2530 1368 
 (Attn: Ms POON Wai-yee)  Fax: 3101 0450 

 


